

STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPT. OF EMERGENCY SERVICES & PUBLIC PROTECTION DIVISION OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT & HOMELAND SECURITY



TO:

Municipal Chief Executive Officers, Service Chiefs, and Emergency

Management Directors

FROM:

William P. Shea, Deputy Commissioner

DATE:

June 27, 2012

RE:

Statewide Hurricane Exercise Update # 1 – General Information

As the Statewide Hurricane Exercise approaches, the Division of Emergency Management and Homeland Security (DEMHS) will be sending you a series of memorandums and messages containing information and tools to help you prepare for the upcoming Statewide Hurricane Exercise as well as for the next inevitable emergency.

These messages and their attachments will also be posted on the DESPP/DEMHS website at www.ct.gov/demhs.

As a reminder, DEMHS is conducting an information briefing on the Hurricane Exercise at the Police Officers Standards and Training (POST) Academy auditorium located at 285 Preston Street in Meriden, Connecticut from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. on Friday June 29, 2012 for Municipal CEOs, Service Chiefs, and Emergency Management Directors.

If you have any questions or if you require any additional information regarding the Statewide Hurricane Exercise, please contact us at DEMHS via e-mail at demhs.eppi.questions@ct.gov.

Sincerely,

William P. Shea

Deputy Commissioner

Department of Emergency Services & Public Protection Division of Emergency Management & Homeland Security

> 25 Sigourney Street, 6th floor, Hartford, CT 06106 Phone: (860) 256-0800 / Fax: (860) 256-0815 An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer